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Season's Greetings from Etere

Merry Christmas & Happy 2014.
Etere Staff Wishes you Season’s Greetings!

The year 2013 has been really challenging and valuable for our Company: we 
strengthened our presence in all our markets and gained new ones, continued 
upgrading our software to add value to your investment by providing the best cost-
effective solutions.

Special thanks go to our Customers, Distributors and Partners for helping us 
shaping our business during this year, it's a strong motivation for us to continue 
developing cutting-edge software solutions and to play a pioneering role on the 
market. 

THANKS to all of you for your continuous support making 2013 a successful year 
for Etere, we look forward to keep working with you in the New Year to achieve 
new goals.
As we usually do, this year our Company has chosen to donate once again the 
amount planned for the customary employees christmas gifts to someone that 
needs it much more than us, and we hope all of you agree we supported the 
EMERGENCY's Italian Programme.

We are proud to help doctors and nurses to go on examining and treating free-of-
charge the growing number of men, women and children who turn up every day at 
the EMERGENCY's outpatient clinics in Palermo, Marghera and Polistena, at the 
drop-in centre for socio-medical assistance in Sassari, and many other mobile 
clinics around the country.
Etere Staff wishes you a very happy Holiday Season and a New Year of peace and 
prosperity!
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